

BASIN INSURANCE

of

Post Falls



311 E Mullan Ave
Post Falls, ID 83854
ph: 208.457.1800
www.BasinInsurancePostFalls.com
www.facebook.com/BasinPF

311 E Mullan Ave Post Falls, ID 83854 ph: 208.457.1800 www.biapostfalls.com





Merry Christmas!

It really is the Most Wonderful Time of the year. I can remember one Christmas in North Spokane where I got a bike, football, ding dong's (cant get them anymore...) and pro wrestling magazines. I couldn't be happier. Make memories this year with your family. We made it a goal with our family this year to slow down and focus on meaningful family time. My family has already started by listening to Christmas music every night, dancing and warming up with some hot cocoa. Thank you for allowing our office to service your insurance needs. Your trust in our office means a lot to me and the staff. Again, thank you. I wish you and your family a Merry Christmas. Jesus is the reason for the season!

Mike Young - Your hard working Insurance Agent.



A NEW TRADITION

Since the Basin Insurance office started here in Post Falls, every Christmas, our office has sent you a Christmas card with a family photo. This year, we decided to do something different...in a good way. Our office is going to be making donations to two fantastic local organization that could use our help on

behalf of our office and you our clients. The first organization is North Idaho Foster and Adoptive Parents Association. There are currently 310 foster children in Northern Idaho and 252 licensed homes that will be able to use our support. They will be receiving, games, movies, sleds and gift certificates to make this an even more special Christmas. We will be also donating to Upward Basketball Special Kids. This organization allows special needs kids to play basketball once a week in the month of May. We will be helping purchase scholarships for the kids to play. I have been a part of this organization for several years now. What a honor it is to be able to help bring laughter and smiles to the children's faces. With your support and loyalty towards our office, we are able to contribute to theses organizations. From Steve, Heather, Jentry and Mike, we thank you and Merry Christmas.

Referral Program change:

Our office grows by your referrals. We want to make our program more enticing to you to think of Basin Insurance of Post Falls. WE WILL NOW GIVE \$10 FOR EVERY REFERRAL. Remember, your friends, family or coworkers don't need to sign up for you to get the gift card. If they call in or email in for a quote and mention your name, we will send you the gift card. We are sure we can help your referral with exceptional service, more options for insurance needs while saving them money.

We are so excited to serve you better with a brand new Basin Insurance of Post Falls website coming before Christmas. Keep checking in at www.BasinInsurancePostFalls.com to see the beautiful new website we have been working on.

Customer Appreciation Dinner

Be on the lookout for a post card in February for news on our annual customer appreciation dinner social....



www.facebook.com/BasinPF

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

Sponsored by Basin Insurance

Basin Insurance is proud to have partnered up with Genesis Prep and Cornerstone Christian Academy to honor a Student of the Month. The Student of the Month is not all about straight A's, or the best athlete. Its about being an overall well rounded, good student, classmate and community leader. Check out our facebook site for photos and videos of the winners and if you see them around town, congratulate them on their achievement. Winners this past October and November are:

OCTOBER:

Genesis Prep: Ethan James

Cornerstone Christian Academy: Rachel Bonner

NOVEMBER:

Genesis Prep: Wyatt Setian.

Conerstone Christian Academy: Samantha Lee.

PAST WINNERS OF OUR \$50 VISA GIFT CARD

Susie Gerbitz - Oct. Elizabeth Weisenbach - Nov.



Christmas is a time to stay warm and enjoy this simple but very yummy treat.



Snow Flake Cocoa

- 2 cups whipping cream
- 6 cups milk
- 1 teaspoon vanilla
- 1 (12 ounce) package white chocolate chips

GARNISH:

- Whipped cream
- Candy canes

- 1. Stir together the whipping cream, milk, vanilla, and white chocolate chips in a slow cooker.
- 2. Cover and cook on low for 2 to 2 1/2 hours, stirring occasionally, until mixture is hot and chocolate chips are melted. Stir again before serving. Garnish with whipped cream and candy canes, as desired.

Recipe courtesy of www.allrecipes.com http://allrecipes.com/ Recipe/Snow-Flake-Cocoa/

TRIVIA - Laughable Law

In McYouth, Kansas it is a crime to wash... False teeth in a public drinking fountain.